
Subject: Presidential Search Update

Dear members of the Illinois Wesleyan University community,

The search for our 21st president has been met with immense enthusiasm by a broad, deep,
and diverse set of leaders. Over the last couple of months, the search committee has spent
many hours reviewing materials, engaging candidates, and ultimately narrowing the pool to a
group of leaders who have the skills and experiences to ensure the university's success and
vitality in the future.

Over the next month, selected candidates will engage with constituents representing all parts of
the university.

Please be on the lookout for subsequent communications regarding the progress of the search
for the next president of Illinois Wesleyan University.

W. Thomas Lawrence '80, Search Committee Chair


